
MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

Hello families! 
Spring has sprung, and it’s time to celebrate! 🎉 

From April 5-11, we’re rolling out the red carpet for the
Week of the Young Child! This week is all about shining
a spotlight on the needs of our little ones and their
families, while giving a big shoutout to the awesome
early childhood programs that make magic happen.
Get ready for a week packed with fun—stay tuned for
the scoop!

Oh, and don’t forget to peek in your child’s cubby to
make sure they’ve got two complete outfits ready for
the season—no one wants a wardrobe malfunction!

And while you're at it, please shoot any important
updates to the office, like shot records or new phone
numbers. 

Let’s keep the good vibes rolling! 🌼

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 
Be blessed, Teresa 
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NURSERY AND TRANSITION 1 NEWS:
Nursery/Transition 1 students will examine: 

Traditional songs
 
Children will start to exhibit control over their
emotions and actions, enhancing their communication
skills, attentiveness, and appropriate responses in
conversations, tailored to their individual
understanding and development.

To improve the quality of life and provide inspiration and opportunity for people who are blind
or visually impaired through employment, outreach, rehabilitation, education and research. 

TRANSITION 2 AND PRESCHOOL NEWS:
Transition 2/Preschool students will examine: 

Changes
 
Children will look at how they have changed over the
past school year, take measurements, compare and
contrast growth, and discuss our responsibility to
monitor change in the environment. 

April 5-11: Week of the Young Child
April 18: Early Dismissal at 3 PM
May 5-9: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 26: Closed for Memorial Day
June 2-27: Annual ECDC Enrollment
June 20: Closed for Floating Teacher Inservice Day
July 4: Closed for Independence Day
July 25: ECDC Annual Ice Cream Social


